
OFC Board Minutes 11/15/16 

 

Present: Bob Brennan, Rob Kent, Tim Glynn, Sue Falvey, John Fondacaro, Teri Freaso, John Ferretti, Jeanne 

O'Neil, Steve DelGiorno, Tom Dowd, Elena Maresca-Robinson, Joe Troffa, Christopher McKeever, Sabine 

Hoskins, Dennis Mannarino  

Absent: John Grillo, Gerry DiChiara, Louise Mercer 

 

Meeting called to order by Bob Brennan at 7:37. A motion was made by Tim, second by John Ferretti, to 

approve the minutes of 10/18/16. Approved.  

 

Member Manager's Report - copy herein. It was noted that informal dress, among other factors, may contribute 

to the continued strong business at the pavilion and perhaps we should consider this as we return to the 

clubhouse. After a discussion it was decided an announcement would be made to the members making business 

casual acceptable dress.      The 2017 & 2018 calendars were distributed.   A conversation took place in regards 

to the tennis awards dinner and perhaps having it earlier. The tennis committee will try but this is difficult 

because of the time it takes to complete all the matches.  

 

Manager's Report - copy herein. It was decided that we will clear a space for a small member's vegetable garden 

in the spring, which can be enlarged if it goes well.   Discussion was held about the options for OFC members 

golfing at PJCC in 2017. Dennis will report back as to the golf usage in 2016 before we make a decision.  

 

Committee Reports 

A) House - copy herein. Steve will get prices for the purchase of generator and he is researching what to do with 

the floor.  

B) House Beautification - no report.  

C) Grounds - report herein. Joe will contact PSEG in regards to new service.  

D) Beach - copy herein. Joe will look into small fire extinguishers for every cabana and larger ones apportioned 

throughout the cabana area.  

E) Pavilion- all good.  

F) Tennis - copy herein. Initiation fees will be reinstated for tennis participants of approximately $250.  

G) Membership - copy herein. Motion made by Jeanne, second by Tim and approved unanimously for 2 

changes in class.   Motion made by Jeanne, second by Tom, to reinstate a $1500 initiation fee for new members. 

Approved unanimously.   Discussion held regarding fee waiver for active military personnel but not acted 

upon.   Dennis, Jeanne & Steve will try and determine exactly how many members are currently in OFC so we 

may make an informed decision on membership numbers going forward.      We will send a letter to 

membership stating that all delinquent balances are due by 12/31 or face suspension.  

H) Finance - copy herein. All positive, Department of Labor audit went well.  

I) Social - Calendars are set with many new and exciting events. Next big affairs are Christmas parties and New 

Years.  

 

Motion made by Tim, second by Teri to adjourn. Approved. Meeting adjourned 9:30.  

 

Next Board meeting is Tuesday 12/20 

 

Respectfully submitted, Christopher McKeever, OFC Secretary.  

 












































